
 

 

Whelk 

The Whelk FMP will cover stocks in English waters only. The consultation 
for the draft Whelk FMP closed on 1st October 2023.  The FMP will be 
finalised and published in December 2023. 

Learn more & get involved 

 

https://www.seafish.org/responsible-sourcing/uk-fisheries-management-and-supply-chain-initiatives/fisheries-management-plans-fmps/#how-are-we-involved-in-the-development-of-fmps

